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Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

Mon 6th May Bank Holiday 

Thurs 16th May Ark Farm 

Mon 27th -Fri 
31st May 

Half Term 

  

Diary Dates 

 
 
 

 
 
We have been spending time in the main nursery 
garden which the children really enjoy. The older 
children love to involve the Pre-Schoolers in their 
play. There has been digging in the sand, climbing 
and balancing on the tree trunks as well as lots of 
running around. Back at Pre-School play dough 
has been a very popular activity with lots of rolling 
and cutting out of different shapes. After half term 
we will be visiting the woods at the boys school. 
Four sessions have been arranged. We will let you 
know the dates closer to the time. 

  

 Sign of the week 

 

 

York Road Photo Day 

We have invited Davina a school pupil photographer to York Road 

on Tuesday 21st May.  

If you would like to dress your child up please do so. We are happy 

for children to change their clothes after  the picture has been    

taken, however they will have to do that independently.  

If your child does not attend Preschool on this day, you are        

welcome to bring them along at 12.30 for a picture to be taken. 

Photographs will be taken in 

the garden, we hope the   

weather will be kind. 

Warmer Weather 

As the weather improves, please make sure your child has a 
named hat, water bottle and apply sun cream before they start 
school. For those children attending Yorkies and Rainbows 30 
hours, please bring in a named      bottle/tube of 
sun cream that your child can keep at school for 
afternoon reapplication. Please could you hand 
these to a member of staff and ensure your child’s 
name is on it. Please do not leave the sun cream in 
your child’s bag. 

 

 

 

We have arranged for Ark farm to  visit our 

nursery on                                                

Thursday 16th May.     

To cover costs a voluntary  contribution of 

£5.00 would be much appreciated. Please pay 

on Arbor and add ‘Ark farm’ as a reference.                                                   

If your child is in receipt of EYPP you do not 

need to pay this amount. 

SUMMER FESTIVAL 

 

Saturday  20th July 

Details to follow 

 

Please could we remind parents not to let one an-

other in through the main door.                             

This is a serious  Safeguarding matter.           

Keeping our children safe is our main priority. 


